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6 September, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent and Guardians, 

 
RE: NEW CALEDONIA TRIP 2018 
 
As part of the French studies program, students may participate in a cultural awareness and 
language immersion trip to New Caledonia in September 2018. THIS IS A VOLUNTARY LEARNING 
OPPORTUNITY. 
 
The trip is open to students from Years 8-12 who are studying French in 2018. At the Information 
Night, approximate costing, itinerary and key details were presented. The trip is held during the 
first week of September term break and does not impact on any school time. The itinerary is a 
combination of cultural, language, science and outdoor education disciplines.  
 
This will be the School’s sixth time taking students to Nouméa and each previous trip has been 
very popular and successful with the students who have been able to come. We need to have 
a minimum of 14 students signed up, each paying a $300 deposit fee, for the trip to go ahead. 
The maximum group number is twenty. 
 
 
The details for this trip are as follows and may be subject to change:- 

 
Departure:   22nd September, 2018 
Return:   29th September, 2018  
Length of program:  8 days 
Program cost:   Approximately $2500 
(including accommodation, day trips, French lessons, flights and most meals) 
Additional expenses:  Passport, own spending money for souvenirs, lunches and bus fares. 
(Visas are not required for Australian and New Zealand passport holders) 
                                         
Costs are subject to currency fluctuations, airline increases and seasonality changes for 2018. 
  
Further information will be forwarded to families closer to the time of the trip. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Joy McGrath 
French Teacher 
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NEW CALEDONIA TRIP 2018 - DEPOSIT 
 
The initial $300 deposit for those participating will need to be received by 31st October 2017.  
This is a non-refundable deposit past this date. Please note that once flights are booked any 
further money also becomes non-refundable should your child decide to pull out.   
 
 
 

Student Name: _________________________________  Class: _________ 
 
 

Methods of Payment 
  
 
* Please find enclosed Cheque/Money Order       $  
 
* EFTPOS and Cash payments available at Reception 
 
* Credit Card Payment available by ringing our office on (03) 9754 6435 
 
 
* Please debit my nominated credit card for the amount of:  $  
 
Card Number: 
 
 
 
 
 
Card Expiry Date:                                                             Mastercard         Visa 
 
 
 
 
Cardholder’s Signature:                                                                           Date: 
 
 
 
Name as it appears on the card: 

 
 
I understand that this is a non-refundable deposit and is an indication of my child wishing to 
participate in the New Caledonia trip. 
 
Parent/Guardian Name:________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:_____________________________               Date:___________ 
 


